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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
October 13, 2012 

Bathurst NB  

New Brunswick Scottish-Cultural Association (NBSCA)  

 

Announcement of Executive Council and Directors for 2012-2103 

  

Members of the provincial Scottish association gathered in Bathurst Saturday October 13th for 

their Annual General Meeting at the Nepisiquit Centennial Museum and Cultural Centre.  

 

This year’s annual election of officers and directors saw Llewellyn Smith of Miramichi re- 

elected as President and CEO. As well, one new executive council member has joined the ranks.  

 

The New Brunswick Scottish-Cultural Association would like to welcome James Walde 

(Fredericton) as Corresponding Secretary.  Della Shepherd (Upper Durham) moved from 2
nd

 vice-

president to 1
st
 vice-president and Dan Taylor of New Maryland was elected as 2

nd
 vice-president.  

Brenda Perreault returns as Treasurer of the Association by acclamation.    The outcome of the 

election is as follows:  
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EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 2012-2013 

  

President and CEO– Llewellyn Smith (Miramichi)  

1
st 

Vice-President – Della Shepherd (Upper (Durham) 

2
nd 

Vice-President – Dan Taylor (New Maryland) 

Treasurer – Brenda Perreault (Bathurst)  

Corresponding Secretary- James Walde (Fredericton)  

Recording Secretary – Mel Fitton (Dumfries)  

Past-president – Dan Taylor (New Maryland) 

  

REGIONAL DIRECTORS (TERM)  
Bathurst – Joyce Neuburg (2012-2014)  

Miramichi – Vernon Potter (2012-2014)  

Moncton – James Odell (2011-2013)  

Fredericton – Kevin Love (2011-2013)  

 

www.nbscots.com For additional information about the Scottish culture in New Brunswick, 

please contact the Association at communications@nbscots.com or call toll free 1-877-627-2234.  

 

Background  
The New Brunswick Scottish-Cultural Association (www.nbscots.com) was founded in 1980, and 

represents the province’s Scottish cultural communities and organizations. The NBSCA acts as 

both an information resource and promoter/defender of Scots and their descendants who have 

contributed to New Brunswick’s economic, social, political and cultural development. 

 


